
 

 

Based on the latest State Governor’s Executive Order 20-26, the City of Nappanee Park Department will 
take a measured approach to opening facilities and recreation programs.  Through this process, we ask 
that people still practice social/physical distancing and follow all CDC recommended guidelines.  All 
dates, procedures and guidelines are subject to change based on Health Department and Government 
input.  We want to thank everyone for their continued patience and cooperation as we move forward. 

 Stage 2 

Beginning May 6, 2020 

Park Office will have limited hours – We will be open Wednesday and Friday from 10:00AM - 2:00PM or 
by appointment 

Public meetings will be conducted virtually via Zoom Meeting. For virtual access to meetings, please 
contact Park Program Director at 574-773-2112 x 2108.  

Beginning May 11, 2020 

McCormick Creek Golf Course will continue to operate following CDC guidelines.  Full seasonal green 
fees and golf cart rates will be in effect.  Payments will be made upon arrival.  Tee times are still 
required.  

Adams Golf Shop will be open with limited access to the pro shop for merchandise purchases and golf 
fee payments.  Capacity of the shop will be set at 10 or under due to the space in the shop. 

 Stage 3 

Beginning approximately May 26, 2020, or later if directed by Governor 

Park Office will have daily hours – We will be open Monday through Friday from 10:00AM - 2:00PM 

Playgrounds, tennis courts, basketball court, skate park, sand volleyball court, and the dog park will 
open with social/physical distancing guidelines in place. 

Restrooms on Oakland Ave. and at Little League Field 1 will be open for public use during limited hours.  
Disinfection processes will be put in place but use of these amenities should be limited and used with 
caution. 

Wado-Kai Karate Class can resume with proper social/physical distancing and no contact. 

McCormick Creek Golf Course will continue to operate following CDC guidelines.  Golf outings will be 
permitted with 18 teams or less and no social gathering and/or served meal on location.  Trash cans and 
ball washers will be on the course.  Divot sand will be on the golf carts.  Tee times are still required. 

Public meetings will be conducted in-person and virtually via Zoom Meeting. For access to meetings, 
please contact Park Program Director at 574-773-2112 x 2108.  We will have limited capacity to maintain 
proper social distancing. 



 

 

Beginning approximately May 30, 2020, or later if directed by Governor 

Market on Market may open in the Nappanee Downtown Pavilion. 

Beginning approximately June 1, 2020, or later if directed by Governor 

Reservations will be available to make online or in person for facility rental after June 14th and following 
all rental policies. 

 Stage 4 

Beginning June 15, 2020, or later if directed by Governor 

*Nappanee Pool may open with very strict Health Department Guidelines  

McCormick Creek Golf Course may resume hosting full golf outings with no social gathering and/or 
served meal on location.   

Recreational sports leagues may resume practices, games and tournaments. 

Facility use/rentals may resume (i.e. West Park Pavilion, open air pavilions, and sports fields).  Renters 
must adhere to social gathering guidelines. 

 Stage 5 

Beginning July 6, 2020, or later if directed by Governor 

Remaining operations of Nappanee Parks will return to pre-COVID-19 conditions, but with 
social/physical distancing and CDC guidelines.  Programs, swim lessons**, events, etc. will be evaluated 
and rescheduled if feasible. 

*To Be Determined during Stage 3 

**To Be Determined during Stage 4 

 


